
Information on the 108th Annual Meeting of the Japanese Urological Association 

 

Considering the impact of the expansion of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, after much 

discussion by the meeting organizers, we have decided to proceed to convene the 108th Annual 

Meeting of the Japanese Urological Association (JUA) as scheduled.  

Hereafter, depending on future developments related to the outbreak as well as the policies and 

directives of the governmental authorities, etc., if it should become necessary to change our policy 

on the convening of the meeting, we will announce such changes at the appropriate time here on 

this website. 

We would be grateful for your understanding. 
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